
NOTICE OF BOARD SPECIAL MEETING 
Postponed to Wednesday,  
March 27, 2024 – 7:30 pm 

 
The O’Neill Public School Board of Education (Holt County 

School District No. 45-0007) will hold a special school board 
meeting at the Administrative Office, 635 N 4th Street, 
O'Neill, NE 68763 on Monday, March 25, 2024 at 7:30 

pm.  The Special Board Meeting will be to discuss, consider, 
and take any necessary action on a real estate opportunity, 

administrator salaries, and non-teaching certified staff 
salaries. The agenda, kept continuously current, is available 
for public inspection in the office of the Superintendent of 

Schools, O'Neill, Nebraska. 


